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My Name is Flora Horner, I work for the Native Village of Shungnak Environmental
Department.

I support SB61 Because We live in rural Alaska, not on the road system which we are grateful
for. If I can collect these and they can take care of the shipping that would be great and save
our department a lil bit for something else we may need in our community. Best part it would
not end up in our landfill!! Thank You We support Senate Bill 61.
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